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Help for non-English speakers[image: A blue sign with white people

AI-generated content may be incorrect.]
If you need help to understand the information in this policy please contact the school on 9703 1187


Under the Department of Education and Training’s Parent Payments Policy, Victorian government schools are required to provide transparent information to their school community on voluntary parent/carer contributions.
The following document outlines the voluntary parent/carer contributions at our school: 2025 Voluntary Parent Contributions.
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